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Urban Utilities released a major amendment to its Water Netserv Plan 
2020 (Part A) on Thursday, 24 October 2024. 
   
The major amendment was adopted in accordance with the South-East 
Queensland Water (Distribution and Retail Restructuring) Act 2009. The 

updates include new trickle feed water connection policy and a range of other changes to clarify the 
water approval process and to improve useability.  
 
Version 9 of the Netserv Plan can be found on our website.  

    

For all Water Netserv Plan queries, contact the Netserv team.  
 

 

Email us at Netserv@urbanutilities.com.au  
    

 

Stay up to date with development policy changes, process improvements, news and events.  Update 
your preferences. 
 

    

 

https://comms.urbanutilities.com.au/ch/63898/1dd3j/2215197/pGRQ5wC7dC3bgtDwx0g306dnIaRSr0ncDFIlKqmP.html
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